CASE NUMBER: 2020-00350 RECEIVED

JAN 2 9 2021
To: Kentucky Public Service Commission o
211 Sower Blvd., P.O. Box 615 PUBLIC SERVICE

Frankfort, KY 40601 COMMISSION

Re. CASE NUMBER: 2020-00350

Hello,

Please do your duty to the citizens of Kentucky and reject the proposals in case number 2020-00350.
LGE and KU monopolize the market and we rely on you to regulate and control these rates. This will
negatively impact lower income households and discourage people and companies from taking
measures to become more environmentally friendly.

This over a 10% increase may be nothing to the rich and powerful but to the low-income communities
this will be the extra hour they have to stay late at work, the bread and milk their kids needed for lunch
that day, the notepad and coloring pencils a small child can’t have anymore, the elderly or disabled
individual on a fixed income who has to pay a delivery fee for groceries and essentials during a deadly
pandemic, all because money hungry corporations and investors won’t stand to lose a dime. If this
proposal passes it will show the lack of empathy our state officials have for its citizens, especially during
a pandemic when people are suffering and dying. We can do better, please do what is right!

Julia Paige Hammock
7923 Grand Cascade Dr.
Louisville, KY 40228





